
February 2021 Session Notes: 
• Session extends sincere condolences to Betty Scoggins and all the family of Merle 

Scoggins. 
• Session did discuss their concerns for our membership during our extremely inclement 

weather conditions.  If anyone has any issues ongoing and would like some help, please 
contact any member of the session for help. 

• Session extends their gratefulness for the congregation’s response to our 2021 Pledge 
Drive, and the faithfulness of all members to continue to support the mission of 
Westminster. 

• There are four tablets available for those who wish to participate in the Sunday worship and 
Wednesday mid-week ministries but do not have computer, tablet or other way to connect 
with our services online. Access through tablets is easily learned and there are tech people 
who can easily and quickly explain the process. 

• Session thanks the continued commitment of the Worship committee and participants as 
well as the Tech Team involved to provide Sunday morning worship in several platforms for 
viewing. 

• Please be in prayer as session and its Teams continue to discern God’s will for 
Westminster, its mission and ministries. 

• Please continue to join us in daily prayer at noon - or as close as possible - as we continue 
to lift our collective prayer for God’s will for His church at Westminster, as well as prayers 
for our first responders and our country during this time of transition of power. 

• Reminder:  Session minutes are available, upon request, through the church office. 

• A reminder:  articles for the March newsletter will be due Wednesday, February 17. 


